
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

 Doon fraternity feels immensely elated to extend a sincere gratitude to all 

the parents, for supporting bounteously, in making the Academic Session 

2023-2024, tremendously outstanding.  

 Videos and Photographs of the class activities which were conducted in 

the month of March are being shared through a Google drive link given 

below: 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1_MR3QpH7k_xcRcBMAWMEJl

J376UQT8fW?usp=sharing 

 Kindly take note of the important points regarding the new Academic 

Session 2024-2025, which is going to commence w.e.f. April 11, 2024, 

Thursday. 

 School Timings - 9:00AM to 1:00 PM (Summer) 

 New Admission students of Nursery Junior, Nursery, LKG and UKG will 

come to the school on Monday, 8th April & Tuesday, 9th April, 2024, 

for two hours, for general interaction with the teachers. Kindly note that 

the school transport shall not ply on 8th & 9th April, 2024. Hence the 

pick/drop of the students will be managed by the parents. Timings for 8th 

& 9th April, 2024 shall be 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. If your ward takes 

time to acclimatize he/she may come to school on Monday, 8th April & 

Tuesday, 9th April, 2024, for two hours.   

 There will be no formal examination. However, the progress of children 

will be assessed based on his/her overall class performance and behaviour 

through Formative Assessments.  

 The book list and uniform details are available on school website i.e. 

www.doonpublicschoolpkl.com 
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 Complete set of books, notebooks, and stationery items must be 

deposited within two days of joining. Books, notebooks, tiffin or any 

other belongings sent to school should be properly covered and labelled. 

The school shall not be responsible for any unlabelled article, if lost. 

From time to time pasting and binding must be undertaken.  

 You are requested to carefully go through all notices sent out by the 

school via the chronicle, text message, or an update on the website and 

respond where appropriate. You are requested to respect the deadlines for 

the smooth functioning of the school. Reminders will not be given for any 

information sent already unless there is a change in it. 

 Before school starts help your child to use the restroom independently, 

including washing hands. Send a pair of labelled top, bottom and fresh 

undergarments to be kept in school premises. You will be required to 

bring a change of clothes in case you have not sent an extra set. 

 Parents may call the school reception at +91- 9592412833 to contact the 

concerned class teacher only between 01:30 PM. to 02:30 PM. 

 Despite our previous reminders, there have been instances of 

unsupervised students in the school garden area after dispersal. To ensure 

the safety and well-being of all our students, we have decided to keep the 

school garden area closed after dispersal timings until further notice. 

Doon Fraternity anticipates a favourable cooperation of all. Wishing 

our dear DOONITES, a wonderful & joyous commencement of the 

new academic session 2023-24. 

Warm Regards! 

Team Buds 'N' Blooms 


